
Police  seek  help  to  trace
missing 20-year-old man last
seen in Granton

Police  are  appealing  for  the
assistance of the public in tracing
20  year  old  Rory  Dowling-Clarke,
who has been reported missing from
Granton, Edinburgh.
Rory was last seen at 2pm on Monday 29th July, 2024 in the
Granton area and is thought to have since been in Leith and
the City centre.

If  you  have  any  information  please  contact  101  and  quote
police incident 2038 31/07/24.
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